
The Heights - Hillcrest Development
Project Update - September 3, 2024
CORRECTION: McKnight Rd N Update

We wanted to provide you with an important update regarding the paving work on 
McKnight Rd N. The information in our previous update was incorrect.

The final paving on McKnight Rd N will now be delayed until next week. During this 
time, McKnight Rd N will remain open to traffic. However, please be aware that the 
road will not yet have its final layer of pavement. As a result, we strongly encourage all 
commuters to follow the posted signage and exercise extra caution while navigating the 
area.

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we 
work to complete the project. For more detailed information about the final paving 
schedule and any potential impacts, please look out for our regular project update later 
this week.

Have Questions?

The project team has set up a hotline number and email  
for any questions or comments.  

You can reach a project representative at:

651-724-9292 | info@theheightssppa.com

If you have any questions or concerns during construction, please reach out to the 
contact below.


